
 

The Baldwin County Solid Waste  

2018 Thanksgiving Holiday Schedule  

  

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 

  

All Baldwin County Solid Waste customers normally receiving 
garbage collection service on Thursday will be re-scheduled from 

Thursday, November 22, 2018 to Friday, November 23, 2018. 

 

All Baldwin County Solid Waste Facilities,  

including the Magnolia Landfill,  

Macbride Landfill, and the  

Bay Minette Transfer Station,  

will be closed Thursday, November 22, 2018. 

  

Black Friday, November 23, 2018   

  

Magnolia Landfill and the  

Bay Minette Transfer Station  

will be open and operating normal business hours. 

The Billing Office and MacBride Landfill will be closed.  
  

 


